
1

From: Town of Daysland
Sent: October 29, 2024 3:18 PM
To: Shelly Armstrong
Subject: FW: 2025 Budget and Board member appointment

Hi Shelly, 

Please see the following email that I sent to Lynne and Stacey regarding the 2025 FFCS proposed Budget and Board 
appointments. 

I apologize, I should have included you in the original email that I sent on October 24, 2024. 

I trust that this will be sufficient notification regarding the subject matter. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

Take care, 

Jody Quickstad, CAO 
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Town of Daysland 
780-374-3767 office
780-781-1317 mobile

From: Daysland CAO  
Sent: October 24, 2024 4:40 PM 
To: director <director@flagstafffcs.ca> 
Subject: 2025 Budget and Board member appointment 

Hi Lynne and Stacy, 

Please be advised of the following regarding the Town of Daysland: 

2025 Budget 
Town Council at their October 22, 2024 Regular Council meeting approved the FFCS 2025 Budget at the rate of 
$10.00/capita 

 789 (population) X $10.00 = $7,890.00 

FFCS Board representative 
Town Council at their October 22, 2024 Organizational meeting approved the following member of Council to the FFCS 
Board. 

 Dianne Roth 
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If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Take care, 
Jody 
 


